
Provide better care for your patients 
experiencing family violence. 

Apply now: nwmphn.org.au/tenders

Opportunity for general practices to receive in-practice 
education and support from Professor Kelsey Hegarty’s team at 

the University of Melbourne’s Safer Families Centre. 
 

Estimates are that each full time GP will see up to five women per week with 
underlying intimate partner violence, but you may be unaware violence is happening in 

these families.  
 

Research has also found that there is a spike in family violence during major crises and 
disasters, including the current pandemic and resulting lockdown. 

Join this fully supported quality improvement activity and help build better pathways to 
safety for people experiencing family violence – at a time when they need it most.

       
•	 RACGP-accredited CPD activity

•	 Meet PIP QI requirements

•	 In-practice education and support 
from the Safer Families Centre

•	 $3000 incentive payment for  
practices that complete this activity

•	 Full support from NWMPHN to  
complete the activity

Benefits for  
your practice   

http://nwmphn.org.au/tenders

